FAUCHAMP &

COM PANY LLP

CHARTERED PROFESSIONAL ACCOUNTANTS

February 16,2017
TO: British Columbia Securities Commission

Alberta Securities Commission

AND TO: TSX Venture Exchange

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:
RE: NAVASOTA RESOURCES INC. - CHANGE OF AUDITOR
We have reviewed the Notice of Change of Auditor of the Company dated February 1, 2017, and

confirm that, based on our knowledge of the information stated therein, we agree with the statements
in the Notice.

Sincerely,

ook Gy <5
BEAUCHAMP & COMPANY LLP
PWB/smb

#205 - 788 Bearty Street ® Vancouver, B.C. V6B 2M1 o Tel 604-688-2850 ¢ Fax 604-688-2777

email: beauchamp&co@telus.net




